Lockwood Folly Country Club Newsletter
May 11, 2022
 
The LFCC Board would like to send out updates, information, and concerns to our membership.  If possible, we plan to do this once a month to keep our membership better informed.  

-----Congratulations to Bill Schmidt and Dave Notter for winning the MGA Match Play Championship!! Bill defeated Joe Troiano in the Orange Division, while Dave defeated Bland Clarke in the Gold Flight.  

-----Summer Rules will go into effect May 16th (Monday). Hole #12 will remain lift, clean, and place until further notice.

-----Work is continued on Hole 18 to reduce the size of the sand trap next to the green. Tim/Clint are waiting on some more fill dirt to complete the process. They have ordered sod to cover the new area.

-----A special Thanks to Dan and Melissa as they, once again, planted/furnished flowers for the area around the putting green and on the tee box at #10. Looks great and the membership is very appreciative!! No Deer Allowed!

-----Thank you to all the membership who have transformed back to "two to a cart"! Now we can book tee times with the understanding that late arrivals will get fresh carts.

-----Plans are in place to explore options in constructing a new practice facility for chipping and sand play. The area, when completed, will really be an asset to LFCC.

-----Through a partnership with the Pro Shop and Maintenance Crew we have a plan in place for keeping the driving range mowed and range balls picked up. We want this facility to be kept in the best possible shape for practicing and warming-up.

----We have two (3) new members bringing our total to 153. Please make every effort to meet and invite them to your groups.

Hannah & Alan Woodard (Jacob & Grant)
119 Genoes Point Road
Supply, NC 28462

Michael & Karen Beaty
144 Carolina Avenue
Holden Beach, NC 28462

Stephen & Terry Furber
62 Myrtle Point Circle SW
Supply, NC 28462


-----A Special Thank You to the different groups that turned in their unused tee times in a timely manner. We must sell every possible tee time for the obvious reasons.

-----Our outside contractor was in last week and ground 149 tree stumps!!! Our wonderful in-house crew is in the process of debris clean-up, understanding it will take some time.
-----Help!!! We still have several tee markers that are starving for attention!!! While most have received some tender loving care, we still need you to adopt one! As our membership and guests head to the tee box, an inviting area with flowers and mulch will always make the drive longer and straighter!!!

-----Just a reminder: On May 19th from 5:00 - 7:30 LFCC will host the Chamber of Commerce Event After Hours. We expect approximately 75 business owners/employees from the Shallotte area to visit our facility. This is a great way to show visitors our golf complex, recruit new members, and book tournaments. The Marketing Committee is really excited about this golden opportunity! 

-----Our Membership Committee is looking at several ways to attract new golfers. One plan, in the works, is developing a Business Membership for companies to buy a special package, while allowing their employees and guests the chance to play a round of golf. (Please refer to the previous note above!)

-----New scorecards have been designed and ordered. They will have the new handicaps, tee markers (black, blue, white, gold, red, & green), and yardage. Plans are in place to repaint the granite tee markers in the near future by the same wonderful ladies that painted them last year!! What a wonderful job they did!

-----Final note: New bag tags have arrived!!! The Pro Shop is in the process of putting the names on each. You will be notified when completed.
 
Final Note: A Special Thank You to the members that have gone to the trouble of checking in the pro shop, prior to teeing off. This really helps our staff get to know you and to record your day's round. This process will always help us to offer you the best possible service and, hopefully, make you feel special as a member of LFCC.
 
LFCC Board

